
Friday 6th July 2018  

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Another scorching week. Thank you for  
ensuring your children come into school 
well prepared for the hot weather. 

 

Rehearsals are well underway for the KS2 

production. We are keeping it local this 
year, the production is going to be held at 

the village hall. We look forward to seeing 
as many of you as possible. 

 
Well done to the children who competed in 

the Culm Valley sports day and thank you 
to the parents who went to support. 

 
Have a good weekend (fingers crossed for 
football tomorrow!). 

 
Miss Hurford 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

   TERM DATES  2017/18   2018/19 

   Summer     Autumn 
Term dates     16th April - 26th July   5th September - 20th December 
1/2 Terms   28th May - 1st June   19th - 26th October 

 

949 860 

866 931 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

Mathematicians of the Week 
 

 

 

Seacole :  Jacqueline 
 
  

  

   

 

Darwin:   Dexter 
 

Seacole: Kate 
 

Lewis:   Aaron 
 

Drake: Matthew 

              

 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


GOODBYE MISS MCCULLOCH!! 
 

Today we said goodbye and good luck to Miss McCulloch as she leaves to start a new 
chapter in her life.  She has made a real difference to Sampford Peverell leading  
Christian Distinctiveness across the school and has worked tirelessly to enrich the 
learning of Lewis class. 
 
She will be missed not just by everyone at Sampford but also by the whole of Ventrus 
having worked with similar dedication in a number of other schools. 
 
We wish her well. 
 

Miss McCulloch would like to say thank you for all the 
lovely cards and gifts she has received. 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 
 

Thursday 19 July  Transition day to new classes for September 
 
Friday 20 July   2.15pm First Steps and Darwin Sports Day 
 
Friday 20 July   3-3.30pm Parents Open Afternoon 
 
Thursday 26 July   Last day of term 

KS2 PERFORMANCE TICKETS 
 

Please return all requests for tickets for next week’s Key Stage 2 performance ‘Aladdin 
Trouble’ to the school office on Monday morning.  Tickets will be allocated on Monday 
with any spare tickets then being made available to those who have requested more 

than the initial 2 tickets per family. 

FIRST STEPS AND DARWIN CLASS SPORTS DAY 
 

As the warm weather last week prevented First Steps from joining the whole school for 
Sports Day we have arranged a First Steps and Darwin class Sports Day at school.  Par-

ents and carers are welcome to join us, before the Open Afternoon, on Friday 20th July 
at 2.15pm on the school field for some ‘different’ races! 


